Leung Ka Ki (6A) 
Royal dilemma for Japanese


The Japanese government is drafting legal changes to allow a female to ascend the Chrysanthemum Throne for the first time in more than 200 years, according to newspaper reports.


The country’s right-wing groups are adopting a tough stance on the issue, saying that it is a tradition to have a male emperor.


The current crisis has arisen in part because the succession law drafted after the Second World War imposed the male-only rule.


But since Crown Prince Naruhito and Crown Princess Masako are unlikely to have another baby, this leaves three-year-old Princess Aiko as the second in line to the throne after her father.


If Princess Aiko is not allowed to rule, Japan will have to find another way to choose Crown Prince Naruhito’s successor. Princess Aiko is still a baby, so there’s plenty of time for the Japanese to decide whether the law should be changed.


I believe Princess Aiko should succeed her father because it will be very difficult to pick the right person to become an emperor.
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